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Diary Dates 

5 May: U14s Buckley Shield Rd 2 

        ————————— 

11-13 May: NAPLAN 

         ————————— 

12 May: ATSI UNE Excursion 

        ————————— 

13 May: School Social 

         ————————— 

14 May: Cross Country 

         ————————— 

18 May: P & C Meeting      

         ——————————— 

21 May: Myall Creek Excursion  

PBL Achievements 

Well done to Alex and Rachel from Year 12, along with Amelia 

from Year 9, having gained 1000 ‘Positive Behaviour for Learning’ 

points. Also, more of our Year 7 have achieved Pink status -   

congratulations to Zayleah and Indika. 

ANZAC Day 2021 

We were proudly represented by many wonderful students throughout 

our community honouring our military hero’s at ANZAC Day               

ceremonies. Flags for ‘Honour our Fallen’ program co-ordinated by   

Mrs Donna Smith were placed on servicemen and women’s graves 

marking ANZAC Day. Thanks to senior student’s Alex, Ben, Jade,     

Rachel and Miss Hannah Smith who donated their time to place the 300 

flags at the Warialda Cemetery. 
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Youth Ambassador Program 

Over the past year we have been a part of the Rural Youth Ambassador program through Rural      

Inspire. This involved multiple online linkups over a program called iSee, which allowed us to interact 

virtually with rural students all across NSW. 

The program allowed us to collaborate ideas from across the state to improve education for future  

rural students. 

Our group focused mainly on four key areas: Teacher retainment, mental health issues, post school  

opportunities and schools working together. 

We travelled to Sydney on Anzac Day to participate in a three day face to face meeting. This included 

conferences with Youth ministers, ABCN education, Education Minister Sarah Mitchell and the          

Department of Education. 

This allowed us to voice our own experiences around the key areas. Our eyes and minds have been 

opened to so many new pathways for our future. 

The program aims to help rural and remote students, like ourselves, voice opinions to those in charge. 

We hope to get the ball rolling in order to improve and make a change to education. 

 

Jackie and Rachel  

Opening career doors 

How often do you read with your teenager? 

The more literate students are the greater their 

career options. We invite you to read with your 

child for fifteen minutes twice a week? 
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Thank you for liking and sharing our Facebook page, where you will find exciting things happening in 
and around our school. https://www.facebook.com/WarialdaHighSchool/ 

Should you wish to contact staff, please phone (02) 6729 1000  

or Email:  warialda-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au   

Advertise here 

If you wish to advertise in our        

Newsletter please contact the School  

Administration Office for further details. 

COVID Tutoring 

COVID tutoring has started. This is available 

each Monday, Wednesday and Thursday      

afternoon from 3.30 to 5.00 pm. This is open to 

all students. Please contact the School          

Administration Office if you wish to arrange for 

you child to attend. 
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